
To The Members of Northern Beaches Council 

We email you regarding the following Mod2021/0047

In response to the so called noise created while attending to our market stall and the parking 
congestion created .Well we beg to differ and respect the fact that we are in a residential area. 
We bring to the community a point of difference by offering healthier options in the form of our 
apparel. All our products are unbleached and undyed and we are here to tell our story and by 
not being at these markets we will not be able to convey our message to stop supporting fast 
fashion, landfill and toxic chemicals. We've worked very closely with the Organic Market 
Teams during the C-19 pandemic with little or no fuss. We truely believe that our unique 
products and the like minded community appreciate us attending the weekly markets and will 
hurt my team of sustainable worriors that have an invested interest In attending these markets 
and serving the community. We ask that you reconsidered and assess the facts presented to 
you before make a decision that will affect many and I’m sure there is away we can resolve 
this like amicably.

Your sincerely 
Carl Ludwig 
Owner - Fibre For Good 

Fibre For Good Pty Ltd 

From Seed to Skin 
ABN: 42634058245
E: carl@fibreforgood.com.au
M: +61 417 381 013 
www.fibreforgood.com.au
Instagram: Fibre_For_Good 
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